
 

This Quiz is available to all students in Years 9-12. 
 

Please email Mrs Hill renee.hill@scotch.vic.edu.au with your Name, 
House and Year Level to register your interest before Thursday, June 20th. 

 

This Quiz will run after school on THURSDAY AUGUST 22nd and we 
will celebrate with snacks when you finish! 

 
Scotch has past papers for you to use, there is no need to purchase them yourself.  
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